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     Saint Theresa of Lisieux   Most Precious Blood 
     Saturday Vigil 4:00pm    Saturday Vigil 5:30pm 
     Sunday 10:30am    Sunday 9:00am 
     Sunday 5:30pm*    Sunday 5:30pm* 

        *As Announced September - December  *As Announced January - May 
     
     Tuesday & Thursday 9:00am   Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:00am 

Church of the Most Precious Blood / Saint Theresa of Lisieux 
Collaborative 

MASS SCHEDULE 



Church Of The Most Precious Blood and Saint Theresa Of Lisieux Collaborative 

Sacramental & Devotional Services  
Baptism: Contact the Par ish  
Marriage: Arrange at least six months pr ior  
Funeral: Contact the Par ish 
Anointing of the Sick: Contact the Par ish 

Rosary: Thursdays 8:30am before 9am Mass (STP) 

Mass Intentions 
To reserve a weekday or weekend Mass for a deceased loved 
one or a special intention, please contact the parish office ten 
days to two weeks ahead of time.  

Confession & Adoration 
 

Saturday     3:15-3:45pm  Confession   Saint Theresa’s 
First Thursdays    9:30-10:00am  Confession & Adoration Saint Theresa’s 
First Fridays    9:30-10:00am  Confession & Adoration Most Precious Blood 

If you are visiting today we welcome you to our parishes and hope that through our liturgy and with our community you experienced the 
love of Christ and an opportunity to grow in faith.  If you are looking for a spiritual home, please introduce yourself to any member of 
the parish staff or fill out a registration form available at the entrances of the church or online at www.mpb-stp.org.  If you would like 
more information about Most Precious Blood or Saint Theresa's Parish please contact the parish office and our Pastor, Fr. Blaney, or 
Pastoral Associate, Roseann Furbush, would be happy to meet with you. 

Sanctuary Candle 
The Sanctuary Candle  at either church may be memorialized 
for a special intention or in memory of a departed loved one 
for one week.  Please call the office for more information. 

Gifts & Bequests 
Did you know you can make a financial gift that will have a lasting impact on either Most Precious Blood or Saint Theresa’s Parish? 
The Catholic Community Fund enables donors to make planned gifts and create charitable endowment funds that provide permanent 
support for the current and future needs of our parishes.  For more information please contact Lynne Sullivan, Executive Director, 
from The Archdiocese of Boston at 617-779-3747 or lsullivan@rcab.org               

Sunday July 2 
9:00am (MPB)   Russell Porter Holmes    Memorial 
Sunday July 2 
10:30am (STP)   Joseph Holmgren    Healing Mass 
Monday July 3 
9:00am (MPB)   Holy souls in Purgatory   
Tuesday July 4 
9:00am (STP)   “For Children in the U.S.A.” 
Saturday July 8 
4:00pm (STP)   Margaret Bauer     1 Year Anniversary 
Saturday July 8 
5:30pm (MPB)   Ida Guglielmo     Memorial   
Sunday July 9 
10:30am (STP)   Bruce Gray     Memorial 
Monday July 10 
9:00am (MPB)   Joseph Holmgren    Healing Mass 
Tuesday July 11 
9:00am (STP)   Marlene Keliher     2 Year Anniversary 
Saturday July 15 
5:30pm (MPB)   Charles J. Fox     4 Year Anniversary 
Sunday July 16 
9:00am (MPB)   Craig Hughes     2 Year Anniversary 

 

For the week of July 2 the Sanctuary Candle  
At Most Precious Blood Church will burn for the healing of Thanda McMahon. 

For the week of July 9 the Sanctuary Candle  
At Most Precious Blood Church will burn for the healing of  Tom Shea. 
At Saint Theresa of Lisieux Church will burn in memory of Scott Laio. 

Pine Street Inn Volunteer Opportunity 
Most Precious Blood and St. Theresa’s Parishes have been partnering for many years with the Pine Street Inn assisting with serving 
dinner to their guests on the third Sunday of every month.  If you are interested in volunteering or learning more, please contact Kim 
Chase at kchase@crownkemble.com or cell 617-680-7954. We generally need 5-6 volunteers. We leave from MPB parking lot at 4:00pm 
and return by 6:30pm after serving and engaging in conversation with 150-300 Pine Street Inn guests.   

Collaborative Pastoral Council 
Father Robert J. Blaney  Roseann Furbush 
Paul Buresh (MPB)  Catherine Olson (STP) 
Rick Charron (MPB)  Mark Sennott (STP) 
Kathleen Goldman (MPB)  Annemarie Thompson (MPB) 
Jim Hennessey (MPB)  Skip Wiemeyer (STP) 
Susan McPherson (STP)   

http://www.mpb-stp.org
mailto:lsullivan@rcab.org
mailto:kchase@crownkemble.com


13th & 14th Sundays in Ordinary Time      July 2 & July 9, 2023 

We pray for the repose of the soul of: 
Stephanie Teresa Bolton who died, May 18th and whose 

funeral Mass will be held at Saint Theresa of Lisieux Church  
Monday, July 10th at 11:00am.  

Support your church today using your debit, credit cards, 
checking, or savings accounts.  
1. Visit www.mpb-stp.org go to Online Giving. 
2. Choose WeShare for your parish 
3. Select the collection or event of your choice. 
4. Set up your donation or payment. 
      For support contact weshare@4lpi.com or call  
      800-950-9952 

MPB 
Via Baskets/mail-ins:                                       23,422 
Via WeShare Electronic Giving:                       5,619 
Total May Offertory:                                      29,041 
 

STP 
Via Baskets/mail-ins:                                       10,130 
Via WeShare Electronic Giving:                       7,490 
Total May Offertory:                                      17,620 

Religious Education 2023-2024 
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 

 

We’re pleased to announce that registration for the  
2023-2024 religious education year is now open online  

for all grades at https://www.mpb-stp.org/registration.   
 

We encourage you to register early to  
ensure class placement. 

   

Please note:  Sacramental preparation programs 
 require two years— 

grades 1 and 2 for First Holy Communion 
 and grades 9 and 10 for Confirmation. 

 

Please direct questions to Graceanne Bowe, 
Director of Religious Education, 

at Graceanne@mpb-stp.org. 

Second Collection: July 15 & 16 
 

This weekend we welcome Father Walter Gaudreau, 
S.M., Director of Marist World Missions.  
 

Since its official recognition by the Church in 1836, the 
Society of Mary (Marist Fathers and Brothers) has 
committed itself to the missions in the southwestern 
Pacific.  Since that time, the Marists have expanded into 
areas in Africa, Asia, and South America. Today there are 
nearly 230 priests and brothers working in “bush stations,” 
teaching in schools and seminaries, ministering in training 
institutions, providing direct service to the poor, oppressed 
and marginalized, and contributions to the Marists will 
help them in their mission of witness to the Gospel. Service 
to the needy and helping the local Church to build a strong 
base for its promising future. Thank you for whatever you 
can do to help them in their life-long commitment and 
work.  

Prayer for Independence Day  
 

Dear God,  
As we celebrate today with fireworks and festivals,  

 help us never to forget the reason for our joy.  
Help us remember that our rights to life, liberty  

and the pursuit of happiness  
were signed into our heritage   

with the willing blood of American patriots.  
Most of all, help us remember  

that the rights of all people  
are more than words on a document,   

and that all people have rights   
because you have given us the dignity of human life. 

Grant freedom to all,   
and give us the strength to protect the   

rights of others.   
Amen.   

St. Theresa of Lisieux  
Sponsors Needed for New HANDRAIL 

 

At the behest of the Women’s Prayer Group an initiative to 
memorialize a beloved parishioner, Florence Cranshaw who 
passed away in 2020, has begun. For many years Florence 
taught Religious Ed, sang in the Choir, gave lectures, and 
ultimately co-founded the Women’s Prayer Group. 
 

It was decided that in order to assist our ministers with 
accessing the sanctuary safely, a HANDRAIL in Florence’s 
memory is to be installed on the steps next to the ambo at 
St. Theresa’s. An initial donation from the Women’s Prayer 
Group has been made. We are looking for additional 
sponsors to help with the expense of building and installing 
the handrail, estimated at $1,200. 
 

If you would like to contribute, please mail or bring your 
donation, of any amount, to Saint Theresa’s. Please note 
“HANDRAIL Donation” in the memo section of your 
check. Thank you in advance to all who help make possible 
this important addition to our parish.  

https://www.mpb-stp.org/registration
mailto:Graceanne@mpb-stp.org


Most Precious Blood  
& 

Saint Theresa of Lisieux Ministries 

Most Precious Blood’s food pantry, Boston Healthcare for the 
Homeless, will suspend deliveries for the months of July and 
August.  If you would like to volunteer  please contact Ann 
Marie McVeigh at 617-293-4215 or Martha DePaola at 
mkdepaola@me.com. 

Saint Theresa of Lisieux’s food pantries, A Place to Turn and St. 
Bridget’s, have collection baskets at the rear  of the church. 
Donations of  non-perishable food, toiletries, and paper goods 
are greatly appreciated.  

St. Theresa’s Men’s Prayer Group  meets Saturday mornings at 
8:00am in the par ish hall to read and discuss the scr ipture, 
ending with prayers around 9:00am. We also retain a Zoom link 
for those who wish to participate. You can contact Gene Ham at 
hamgene50@gmail.com  

Saint Theresa’s  Women’s Prayer Group meets via Zoom on 
Wednesday’s at 7pm. We welcome all women of the 
collaborative to join us in prayer as their schedules allow. No 
commitment is required. To join our zoom email list, or for more 
information, please contact Kathy Donohue at 508-934-9366.  

The Circle of Friends is a group whose mission is to provide a 
gesture of kindness to those individuals & families who are 
weathering an illness, who have suffered a loss and/or are 
celebrating a birth. If you know of someone that we should reach 
out to, please call or email Anne Mangini at 
mpbdover@mpbstp.org or (508) 785-0305 and she will forward 
that information to the group. 

With great joy, Martin and Elizabeth Pepeljugoski welcomed 
their first born, Theodore Rodd, into the Church.  

mailto:hamgene50@gmail.com

